
 
COUNCIL REPORT 

 

To:  Mayor and Council 

 

From:  Administration 

 

Date:  June 6, 2023 

 

Subject: Canadian Rangers – License of Occupation 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

THAT Council approves the Licence-of-Occupation with the Mackenzie Canadian Ranger Patrol 

of British Columbia Company, – 4th Canadian Ranger Patrol Group for placement of a sea 

container for storage out at the Fire Hall #2 property. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

The District was approached by the Mackenzie Canadian Ranger Patrol of British Columbia 

Company, – 4th Canadian Ranger Patrol Group earlier this year with a request to place a sea 

container at the Fire Hall #2 location for storage of their training equipment and for 

mobilization. Due to the similar uses on the property and complementary service delivery for the 

community, staff have reviewed the proposal and have no concerns operationally with moving 

forward with the request. Final placement of the sea container and access will be finalized in 

consultation with the Mackenzie Fire Department and Public Works management teams.  

 

A copy of the draft license-to-occupy agreement and land-use agreement has been attached for 

Council’s consideration. 

 

BUDGETARY IMPACT: 

 

There is no budgetary impact for this request. 

 

COUNCIL PRIORITIES: 

 

Community and Social Development 

 Our investment in the municipality's services and infrastructure, our commitment to 

principles of social equity and well-being, and our belief in the value of resident 

engagement, creates a healthy community in which everyone feels valued and enjoys a 

high quality of life. 

 

 



 
Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

_____________________________                          ___        _______________________________________ 

Emily Kaehn       Approved for Submission to Council 

Director of Corporate Services  


